## **Music Ministry Appreciation**

The musicians of the church were recognized during the Morning Worship Service on July 1, 2018. Each pianist/organist was given a special gift of appreciation for his/her commitment and service over the years. Those recognized were: Wanda Buckler, Amanda Farmer, Annette Dennison, and Martha Whitehouse. David England was recognized but not present. Each were asked how many years he/ she had been sharing their talents at church. The exact years were not known but Wanda and Martha voiced they had been playing the piano or organ since they were fourteen years of age. Lidiane Macedo was recognized as the new Minister of Music and also given a gift of appreciation. Jim Sabo, Sr. was recognized for his service as Minister of Music since 2006 (nearly 12 ½ years) of which he donated all his salary back to the church. He was given a plaque commemorating those years of service, a statue of a microphone and was shown a standing ovation from the congregation. There was a Music Ministry Appreciation Meal after the morning worship service. The church provided the meat, bread, drinks and the rest of the meal was potluck. What a great time of fellowship!





## **Music Ministry Appreciation**

## Continued









Amanda Farmer

Wanda Buckler

Annette Dennison

Martha Whitehouse







Lidiane Macedo

Jim Sabo, Sr.







## **Music Ministry Appreciation**

Continued





